City Council
Notice of Public Hearing
Cancellation

Notice is hereby given that the Wheatland City Council Public
Hearing on September 10, 2019 for consideration to approve
Amendment No. 2 to the Bishop Pumpkin Farm Development
Agreement between the City of Wheatland and William and Sandra
Bishop, 101 C Street, Wheatland, CA 95692 at 6:30 p.m. has been
cancelled.

The agenda for this meeting will be posted and distributed at a later
time.

September 3, 2019

v/7
Lisa J. Thomason, City Clerk




